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Stoma Appliance Scheme Schedule Review  

Consultation Information Sheet 
 

The Department of Health and Aged Care (department) is seeking stakeholder views 
on a review of the Stoma Appliance Scheme (SAS) Schedule. The aim of the SAS 
Schedule Review is to ensure all products supplied through the SAS are clinically 
effective, correctly priced, and cost-effective.  

The SAS Schedule Review Consultation is now available on the department’s 
Consultation Hub. The consultation is open to all stakeholders. The consultation 
provides background to the SAS and the Review, proposed changes to the SAS and 
SAS Schedule and the reasoning for the proposed changes.

If you would like to participate in the public consultation, please review the 
consultation information and complete the online survey.  

You can access the consultation at this link: 
https://consultations.health.gov.au/technology-assessment-access-division/2024-
stoma-appliance-scheme-schedule-review 

or by scanning the QR code:   

 
The consultation is open from 2 September 2024 until 6 October 2024.  

More information 

If you have questions, please contact us at stoma@health.gov.au. 
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